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Hello Future Merton

There can be no justification for building a super tall tower (over 19 storeys) high.

It would be completely out of character with the area which is almost completely low rise. 
The whole area and feel for neighbourhood would be spoilt.

The local school - singlegate primary will be completely overlooked by the building which
will have as adverse on the children's education and ability to enjoy their playtime.

The area already has a shortage of facilities.  This will make the problem much worse 

Yours a truly concerned local resident.

 




